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The Board of Directors of Country Club Heights HOA will hold its first meeting of the year on Wed. 
January 8th at 6:30 PM.  It will be at the Dickson's home at 2693 Wilshire Court. 
 
Board meetings are always open to all homeowners.  Please RSVP to Linda Wieland if you would like to 
attend.  Let her know if you have a specific topic you would like to address.  Linda's email address is 
lindawieland@hotmail.com. 
 
The agenda for the meeting will include: 
 
    Reporting of Voting Results for the 2nd Amendment to the Declarations 
    2024 Financial Review 
    2025 Budget Development 
    Preparation of Annual Required Disclosures 
    2024 Tax Preparation 
    2025 Maintenance Planning 
    2025 Annual Membership Meeting Planning 
 
More information is available on our website at https://www.country-club-heights-hoa.org 
 
As always, call me or send me and email if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Kyle Dickson - President CCHHOA 
707-362-0653 
kyled13@att.net 

 


